MEMORANDUM

DATE:

June 28, 2005

FROM:

Charlotte Tullos

Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment Management

RE:

Derrick Peters

Derrick Peters has been an outstanding student leader and truly an asset to Central Washington University. I am honored to write a letter of recommendation for him.

I observed him perform his duties as Executive Vice President of the Associated Students of Central Washington University (Student Government) with the highest of skill and integrity. Derrick gives new meaning to dedication, campus involvement and hard work. He successfully planned and implemented numerous campus events during the 2004-2005 academic year that surpassed expectations and set a new standard for student body officers.

I cannot say enough positive words about Derrick. He is very competent and functions well with his peers, faculty, and administration. I cannot think of a better person to have in an organization. Please give Derrick full consideration in the hiring process and, be assured, he will be outstanding.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further service.